Brad Folsom, 2611 North Patterson Street, addressed the commission on behalf of his clients and asked the commission to increase public involvement when updating the comprehensive plan.

Debra and Matthew Williams, 4775 Bethany Drive, addressed the commission regarding the ditch overflowing onto their property reaching their field and their storage building. Chairman Slaughter asked Mr. and Mrs. Williams to wait until the meeting was over and he would speak with them regarding this issue.

Eddie Tooley, 2440 Gaines Lane, addressed the commission regarding the condition of Gaines Lane and asked regarding this road being paved.

Rhonda Wright, 2471 Gaines Lane, addressed the commission regarding her neighbor, Mr. Thomas, asking the County workers to stop working on the ditch area near her property, and the work was stopped. Ms. Wright stated she does not understand how Mr. Thomas can stop work being done near her property.

ADJOURNMENT

Commissioner Marshall made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Wisenabker second. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 6:21 p.m.